

# Land Use Task Group Notes

**Date: May 18, 2022 1:00**

In Attendance: Kevin Quinlan, Bob Stephens, Scott Bartlett, Mike Mills, Allen Hoch, with Sandra Kelly, (M. Mills left at 2:00)

Group Notes:

- Prior Meeting (4/20/22) notes (S. Bartlett, 2<sup>nd</sup> R. Stephens) were approved as written (M. Mills abstained)

\*Using the 40-minute segment discussion period for each of the following:

- Discussion of Sign Ordinance 5.0, Revisions making Land Use Office the main reference throughout. Revisions made to sections 5.6; 5.7; 5.10 “Clean” Copy attached
- Use Tables starting with Agriculture  
Need to have clear definitions of all the subtopics  
Copy attached of the latest suggested updates, with items changed shown in red text (only part of page one affected)  
Stopped at Boat Sales under Commercial  
*QUESTION -should the village overlay districts be totally uniform within each district (not having an RA and a commercial portion all covered by the overlay regulations)?*
- Meeting adjourned at 2:27 pm (motion by R. Stephens, 2<sup>nd</sup> K. Quinlan).

Next meeting scheduled for June 15th

Agenda items, Sign Ordinance (review for passing on to PB), Use Tables, Short Term Rentals

Attachments: Signs 5.0 R8, Use Tables R10